
Representatives from any post-secondary program must work within the limits listed below when
promoting their programs, services, or institutions at Morse High School.

Representatives are allowed to make no more than four (4) general informational
presentations a year for their branch of the service or institution.
Representatives must make their presentations in the Guidance Office, Career Center, or
some other room assigned by the Guidance Department or Administration.
Promotional materials will be posted in the halls by Guidance or Career Center staff, and
informational materials will be available in the Guidance Office or Career Center.
Visits by representatives will be announced and promoted by the Guidance Office or the
Career Center.
Representatives may make visits as needed to the school to meet with specific students
at that student's or legal guardian's request.
Members of the Guidance Department and Administrative Team reserve the right to
attend any meeting being held at the school to act as student advocates.
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